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October 2021
Dear Scholarship Applicant
Re: Huntingtower Part-Scholarships for Years 7, 9 and 10 entry in 2023

Thank you for your expression of interest in a Huntingtower Scholarship.

The Academic Scholarship Examination will be held at Huntingtower on Saturday 12 February (2022)
commencing at 9.00am. Please arrive no later than 8.30am. It will conclude at approximately 12 noon.
Please refer to our website for what to bring on the day, including some form of identification with your
full name.

All scholarship applicants (including General Excellence and Music) must also sit this Academic Examination.

Music Scholarships - please refer to the Music Audition link on our website for further details including
Audition date, instruments, AMEB Grade or Equivalent levels required and audition requirements.
Please make sure you state your instrument/s on your online Registration Form.

Audition times will be emailed to applicants as soon as possible after applications have closed.

The ACER Scholarship testing exam will be one measure in the decision regarding awarding of Scholarships.
Other measures will include providing the following information, along with your online Application Form:-
School reports (2020 and 2021 full Semester 1 and 2 reports), Naplan test results (most recent), Certificates
of achievement, Sporting ability/achievements, Music ability/ achievements, Leadership achievements and
Community Service.

All scholarship applicants (including current Huntingtower students) must include this information with
their application. If you would like to include a reference from a teacher, principal, sporting organisation,
church group, community service organisation, etc. (this is not essential), please feel free to do so.

Current Huntingtower students are not required to provide written references from their teachers.

TO REGISTER

Please complete the online Registration Form by visiting our website www.huntingtower.vic.edu.au
and selecting “Enrolments” then “Scholarships”.
Once you have completed this online registration you will be given a Candidate ID number.

Please print your online Registration Form and lodge it along with your supporting documentation,
as soon as you have received your 2021 end of year report.

Please note - we are not able to accept applications via email. Applications can be delivered to the
School or posted to:-

The Scholarship Secretary, Huntingtower, PO Box 192, Mount Waverley, 3149.

Please do not provide any “original” documentation.

If your application (including the supporting documentation) is not provided by the closing date
(February 2nd) we will not be able to accept your application.

It is important to note that schools do not share scholarship results with one another.
Candidates must sit the Academic exam at Huntingtower on the set date to be eligible.
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The closing date for applications is Wednesday 2 February 2022.
No late applications can be accepted.

For further information please refer to the ACER webpage — www.acer.org/scholarship
or contact the school on 9807 8888.

There will be no further correspondence sent by the school prior to the examination.

If you have any queries or would like to confirm your registration has been received by
Huntingtower, please contact the school between 9.30am and 4.30pm Monday to Friday.
Please allow 24 hours for these details to be updated by ACER.

Scholarship interview appointments will be made from 12pm on Friday 4 March onwards.
First round interviews will be held over several weeks commencing from this date.

ACER will make the Candidate reports available to all parents online on Monday 21 March.

Thank you for your interest in Huntingtower.

Yours sincerely

i

Andrew Houghton
Principal
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